
 
 

 
 
 
February 15, 2011 
             
 
 
 
COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR-COLLECTOR 

 
RE: Misrouted Mail 
 
Our department received the enclosed mail in error.   We are forwarding to your office for 
processing.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephen J. Palmer, Manager 
Correspondence Services 
Consumer Relations Division 
(512) 465-7626 
 
Enclosure(s) 
 
 
 

 
 

 


